
WAINGROVES SHOW 

SAFEGUARDING GUIDELINES -V1 – March 2022 

 

- Any volunteer under the age of 18 must be accompanied by a responsible adult. It is the responsibility of the 

accompanying adult to supervise the under 18 

- Any volunteer who is identified as an adult at risk should be accompanied by a responsible adult where this 

is required. It is the responsibility of the accompanying adult to supervise the adult at risk 

- Please ensure that you share these guidelines (and other volunteer information) with anyone under your 

supervision in the most appropriate manner 

 

- Always ensure that another responsible adult is in sight, if you are with any children or adults at risk as part 

of your volunteer role (and not acting as the responsible adult caring for that individual) 

 

- In case of emergency one to one care can be given, but endeavour to have another appropriate adult 

present and ideally the carer 

 

- Any found children (and adults at risk) should be brought to the main meeting point for the event/venue and 

the parent/carer sought by the most appropriate manner. If required the event incident manager to be 

contacted 

 

- If you have any concerns about anyone’s behaviour or there is an issue please contact one of the incident 

managers or bring this to the attention of a committee member 

 

- If you identify a safeguarding issue or have any safeguarding concerns you can use the contacts below: 

Immediate danger or require medical assistance: 999    Police Call Centre: 101 

NSPCC Helpline 0800 800 5000 www.nspcc.org  Childline: 0800 1111 www.childline.org.uk 

Child in danger: Call Derbyshire on 01629 533190 choosing the option for urgent child protection 

Adult at risk adult: Call Derbyshire on 01629 533190 

 

 

PHOTOGRAPHS/VIDEO 

Waingroves Show will be taking photographs/video throughout Show weekend and at other events. These 

photographs/video will be used for Show purposes only for promotion of the Show and for reporting and recording of 

events. This may include using them on the Show website and social media pages, along with displays at other 

events. 

Please note that other groups and also individuals may also take photographs/video and potentially share with 

others.   

If you are not comfortable with the above, please speak to the person taking photographs/video or speak to an event 

organiser. 

 

http://www.nspcc.org/
http://www.childline.org.uk/

